Bids OWC 2024

21 Organic World
Congress

Get inspired by our commitment to
everything organic

You will have to look far and wide to find a nation more
committed to organic food and farming than Denmark. We
are a small country with just under 6 million inhabitants
and a long democratic tradition. People - including
organic farmers - can voice their opinion and get heard
very easily.

Forthe last 30 years, organic food and farming in Denmark
has developed in a unique partnership between the public
and the private sector. It is hugely successful seen in an
international perspective.

Coming to Denmark for The OWC 2024, you will find
that across the political spectrum, organic methods
are regarded as a welcome contribution to how farming
should develop generally. In all supermarkets, be they
upmarket or discount, you will find several hundred
organic products.

It is fair to say that Denmark punches above its weight
organically. But now we need to bring organic farming
methods and food production to the next level. This is
why we would love to win the bid and host The OWC 2024.

We will attract top scientists and politicians to The
International Organic Summit. Together we will explore
and demonstrate the role organic farming must and

IFOAM - Organics International

Denmark
August 2024

should play in mitigating the double global crisis of
climate change and biodiversity degradation. We are
convinced that organic farming methods are the only
sustainable way forward for global food and farming.

Engage in the most important conversation
of our time - how to feed the world and take
care of the planet in doing so

We will make The OWC 2024 a source of food for thought,
meaningful discussions, a place of learning and impact.
And hopefully together have lots of fun in doing this.
Copenhagen is lovely in the summer. Mild, sunny, safe,
beautiful walks in the city and along the coast, which is
always close at hand. And great organic food everywhere.

Bring your ideas!

We look forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen in
August 2024. Organic Denmark — member of IFOAM and
first European winner of The One World Award in 2021 -
will officially host The OWC in 2024.

Our bid is endorsed by the Danish Minister of Agriculture,

Mr. Rasmus Prehn.
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